
Technology Student Association (TSA) members have an annual tradition of exchanging pins during designated times 
at the National TSA Conference. Students attend the exchange with pins that represent their TSA chapter, their school or 
state and trade them among each other. Trading pins is a way to start conversations with students from other schools and 
states. The pins are typically worn during the conference, often attached to a name tag. 

This year, TSA/TEAMS is providing five complimentary pins to each national TEAMS competitor. The pins are unique to the 
2025 TEAMS theme “Engineering for Extreme Weather.” TEAMS competitors are encouraged to attend the pin exchanges 
during the National TSA Conference to engage with students from other schools and states. 

Three time slots have been set aside for this optional activity – Saturday, June 28th, Sunday, June 29th, and Monday, June 
30th from 11:00am – 1:00pm at the Gaylord Opryland’s Presidential Lobby. 

We look forward to seeing you in Nashville!

Pin Exchange


